Free Trips to Wal-Mart Available Twice
Each Month

01.15.2016
SWOSU students who don’t have access to transportation can now make free trips to
Wal-Mart twice each month.

The Dean of Students office, Collegiate Activities Board and the SWOSU International
Students Association are partnering to provide the trips on the first and third Sundays of
each month.

Students should meet in front of the Bulldog at the clock tower between 2-4 p.m. The
van will run back and forth during this time.

For additional information, call 580.774.3767.



